520 W. Grove Ave * Orange, CA92865 * 704-868-2020 * Fax 704-868-2020

January 4th, 2021

Dear Customer,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your loyalty and ongoing
support of American Cornerbead. As we head into the new-year, we look forward to
providing you with the best service and quality products that you've come to expect.

Global steel prices have continued to rise over recent months. Due to those increases
in raw material, American Cornerbead is forced to increase prices up to 10% on
February 1%, 2021.

Should you require any further information, please contact our office or your local
sales representative who can provide details on your specific price movement,
products, and services provided.

Sincerely,
Rick Van Wyk

Rick Van Wyk
Regional Sales Manager




